We remember that the Light

continues to shine in the darkness,

and the darkness will never put it out.

As we prepare to celebrate the Easter Vigil
in an unprecedented way this year,
Sister Barbara Dawson and the General Council
send us their hope, prayer, and blessing;

In the midst of our blessed and broken world,

We experience the mystery of death and resurrection each day —
within ourselves, in our neighborhoods and cities, across frontiers

May we give each other the courage to live in the Light,

And remember that the Light continues to shine in the darkness,
and the darkness will never put it out.

May Christ be our light! Barbara and the General Council
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